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SCHOOL DIARY 

 

Friday, 15 February - Last Day of Term 3 

 

Monday, 25 February - First Day of Term 4 

 

Tuesday, 26 February - Year 4 Swimming 

 

Friday, 1 March - Fledglings Family Worship at 9.00am in the School Hall 

Parents, carers and their family are welcome to the Fledglings Family Worship.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World 

Book Day 2019  - 7 March 2019 

As part of our celebrations of World Book Day we will be holding an Usborne Book Fair 
in the new meeting room during Parent Consultation Evenings on the 4 & 6 March. At 
the book fair there will be an opportunity to order books from the large selection 
available through Usborne Books as well as using your £1 World Book Day gift voucher 
towards any purchases. With all orders received Usborne will donate 60% in free books 
for the school.  Further details concerning this, and Parent Consultation Evenings ,will 
be sent home with the children on the first day back of Term 4. 



  ECO CLUB NEWS 

COLLECTION BOX FOR YOUR PLASTIC LIDS AND BOTTLE TOPS OUTSIDE IS SCHOOL OFFICE 



AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Please see below details of our After School Clubs. If you require any further information, please ask 

at the school office. 

NETBALL CLUB 
Netball Club is run by Mrs Alison Hollowday on Mondays from 3.30pm to 4.30pm. It is open to both boys 
and girls in years 3 to 6.  Places are limited to 20 and those already attending will have priority and the 

remaining places will be offered on a ‘first come first served’ basis.  Members of the Club will also make up our 
Schools netball team to play in both home and away fixtures with other schools. The cost of each session is £2.00 
which is payable to Mrs Hollowday on the day. If you would like to join Netball Club, please fill in the slip below and 
return it to the School Office. 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

NETBALL CLUB CONSENT FORM 

I agree to my child attending Netball Club after School on Mondays between 3.30pm and 4.30pm. 

My child may walk home themselves* 

I will collect my child after Netball Club* 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________________________ _______ 

 

Signed: _______________________________________________________________ Parent/Guardian 

Contact Telephone Number: ___________________________________________________________ 

Any allergies? YES/NO* Please specify: ______________________________________________ 

*Please delete as necessary 

              GOLF CLUB  
Golf Club runs on Tuesdays from 3.30 to 4.30pm.  I am a fully qualified P.G.A. golf 
professional and feel that this would be a great opportunity for your child to learn how to 
play golf.  The cost per lesson is £5.00, which is payable to me on the day.   

If you would like to attend please complete the consent slip below and return to the school office. 

I look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely 

Gareth Bailey 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>
> 

GOLF CLUB CONSENT FORM 

I agree to my child attending Golf Club after School on Tuesdays between 3.30pm and 4.30pm.  Should the necessity arise, I agree 
to the person in charge of the club or another member of school staff, giving consent on my behalf to administer any urgent 
medical treatment. 

My child may walk home themselves* 

I will collect my child after Golf Club* 

Child’s Name: _________________________________ Date: _______________________ 

Signed: ______________________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 

Contact Telephone Number: ___________________________________________________ 

Any allergies? YES/NO* Please specify: __________________________________________ 



                          FOOTBALL CLUB 

                                                        Elite Community Coaching are delighted to confirm that we will continue to run Football Club 

          on Friday’s from 3.30 to 4.30pm for children in Year 1 to 6. 

Club runs weekly throughout the year with an emphasis on enjoyment, engagement and skill development. There will be a 

variety of fun sporting games and activities. We also feel it is really important to highlight the achievements of all participants, so 

they are rewarded weekly for good behaviour, sportsmanship and effort with a Player of the Week medal. Football club members 

may also receive an exclusive invite to the prestigious Elite Cup 2019 with an announcement of the confirmed Easter date very 

soon. 

Please be aware that we are no longer accepting cash or cheque payments so please visit our website to book your place. 

(www.elite-coaching-uk.co.uk/book-online) – 

It is recommended that you book as soon as possible to avoid disappointment, online bookings will be available from February 

18th for Term 4 

If you have no means of paying online please contact the Elite team to arrange payment as our coaches will not take cash or 

cheques from parents at schools. Please do not send your child to an Elite club without booking.  

Children attending clubs must bring appropriate clothing and equipment. Those attending Football Club must at the very least 

bring shin pads, and it is recommended that children bring both football boots and suitable trainers. Parents should be aware 

that Elite coaches will not allow players without shin-pads or appropriate footwear to participate.   

Elite are also running fun and exciting February half-term courses at Saltwood Primary School and Eastry Primary School. There 

will be activities such as Dodgeball, Bikes/Scooter, Gym/Dance and of course our popular Inflatables course. Just go to our 

website for more information www.elite-coaching-uk.co.uk. 

Yours in sport,  

                                                          Tel: 07885 982 598 

                 Email: elite_office@aol.co.uk  www.elite-coaching-uk.co.uk 

   Elite Community Coaching (UK) Limited, Ingles Manor, Castle Hill Avenue, Folkestone, Kent CT20 2RD 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS - CONT’D 

 

KURLING CLUB 

Kurling Club runs on Thursdays from 3.30pm to 4.30pm in the school hall for children in 
Fledglings. Year 1 & 2. The club is run by Mrs Williams, teacher at the school, and uses Kurling 
Equipment especially designed for use without the need for ice! The cost of this club will be 
£2.00 per session and must be paid for the term, in advance at the time of booking, using the 

form below. The cost for Term 4 will be £12.00. Numbers are limited to 20, so places will be offered on a ‘first 
come, first served’ basis. If your child is interested in joining, please complete the consent form below and return 
this, with your payment, to the school office. 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 Kurling Club – Fledglings, Year 1 & 2 

I agree to my child attending Kurling Club after School on Thursdays between 3.30pm and 4.30pm.  

□  I enclose payment of £12.00  

Should the necessity arise, I agree to the person in charge of the club, or another member of school staff, giving 
consent on my behalf to administer any urgent medical treatment. 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________________________ _______ 

Signed: _______________________________________________________________ Parent/Guardian 

Contact Telephone Number: ___________________________________________________________ 

Any allergies? YES/NO* Please specify: ______________________________________________ 

*Please delete as necessary 

Micheal Everitt  

Managing Director  

 



OTHER LOCAL NEWS  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  25.2.19 

MONDAY   

Netball Club Yes 

TUESDAY   

 Golf Club YES 

WEDNESDAY   

  

THURSDAY   

Kurling Club YES 

  

FRIDAY   

Football Club YES 

If you are interested in joining 
any of our After School Clubs, 
please ask at the school office – 
thank you. 

  

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING 

‘WORKER OF THE WEEK’ FRIDAY, 8 FEBRUARY 2019 

Fledglings 
Deanna-Marie Jackson 

Year 1 
Isla Mitchell 

Year 2 
Hattie Gleave 

Year 3 
Jules LeJeune 

Year 4 
Louise Higgins 

Year 5 
Jayden Drewitt 

Year 6 
Jemima Parker 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Tim Halling 
Headteacher 




